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4. This training on strengthening capacity to develop bankable 

transport infrastructure projects for enhanced connectivity comes 

at the r



(MTR) of the implementation of the Vienna Programme of Action 

for LLDCs for the Decade 2014 – 2024 that extensively analysed 

transport connectivity for LLDCs. The review noted that although 

there are progress made towards expanding and upgrading of rail, 

road, ports, air transport and inland waterways and some missing 

links had been closed. However, the progress is not sufficient as 

limited transport connectivity of LLDCs remains one of the main 

obstacles to their enhanced trade integration. The review 



and donors, available funding opportunities, developing supportive 

regulatory frameworks and enable environments to attract more 

infrastructure financing; and on use of the public-private 

partnerships to develop transport infrastructure. 

10. We appreciate the objectives of this training, which are very 



 


